
GLEN ROCK WICS SPELLING BEE CODE OF CONDUCT  
 
In order to foster an efficient and respectful environment for the 4th and 5th 
graders of Glen Rock schools to successfully participate in the WICS Spelling Bee, 
participants and their parents are reminded of the following:  
 

1. NO food or drink is allowed in the auditorium.  
 
2. Spelling Bee Participants should not have notes, practice words, backpacks, 

water bottles, cell phones, gum, or similar personal items during the event. 
Participants should give such items, along with their coat, to their 
supervising parent/adult, prior to the Participant entering the Auditorium.  

 
3. Parents should not approach the Teacher Judges with questions or comments 

about the spelling words, including the pronunciation or alternate spelling of 
the words, for the duration of the Spelling Bee. Questions related to the 
spelling of a word should immediately be referred to the Pronouncer, who 
will determine whether to consult with the Judges.  

 
 

We, Participant and Parent/Guardian, understand that the WICS Spelling Bee is an 
event organized and run by volunteers to provide Glen Rock students with a chance 
to participate in a Borough-wide Spelling Bee with their peers. We agree to follow 
the rules set forth above, and understand that our failure to follow them will result 
in the Participant’s immediate disqualification from the event.  
 
 [Print Name of Participant]___________________________________________________________  
 
 [Signature of Participant]_____________________________________________________________ 
  
[Print Name of Parent/Guardian]_____________________________________________________  
 
[Signature of Parent/Guardian] ______________________________________________________ 
 
*PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND INCLUDE IT WITH THE REGISTRATION 
FORM. 
 


